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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

It’s the Holiday time again!  

Let your children enjoy the feeling of giving this year.

The upcoming Holiday Market invites your children to have a fun filled time of shopping for family and friends.

Your child will have the opportunity to shop secretly and experience the joy and excitement of holiday gift buying.
Holiday Market is set up and supervised by parents. Your young shoppers will have the opportunity to purchase gifts conveniently and inexpensively while still learning to budget their money. This year we have tried to offer gifts ranging from $1.00 to $5.00 for family members and friends of all ages.  

Your children can shop on Wednesday, November 30th, December 7th, and December 14th from 11:00am-1:00pm… please fill out the below chart to help us guide your child into what they can spend on each family member or friend.
*A special note…we can always use volunteers to help our students shop for their family and friends. Students will pick out their gifts and we will help gift bag them so when the presents are brought home they are ready for gift giving when the time comes.
    



(This is a Langford PTO Sponsored event)

Thank you,

Jill Carpenter

Vice-President 
Langford Elementary PTO


STUDENT NAME:__________________________________ TEACHER:_________________
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